
For Local Shelters and
Supported Housing Facilities

The 1st Annual
Dan Austin

Memorial DRIVE
winter coats, 

 jackets and
 sweaters

gloves,  mittens
and scarfs
socks and

boots
blankets and

sleeping bags

Drop off locations

St. Vincent de Paul at 8617 Teal Street
Dan Austin Center and Smith Hall 
Executive Director, Dave Ringle
(907) 789-5535 or (907) 321-7026

The Glory Hall at 8715 Teal Street
Deputy Director, Luke Vroman
(907) 586-4159 or (907) 500-8120

THE GLORY HALL

32º

TM

RLC Warming Shelter

RLC Warming Shelter  at 740 W 10th St.
 Resurrection Lutheran Church
Warming Shelter Manager, Brad Perkins
(907) 586-2380 or (808) 782-5895

Winter Clothing Drive Coordinator Alexis Ross Miller can be reached at (907) 793-0701 and
 at alexis_miller@hotmail.com. For more information, visit https://rlcjuneau.com/winter-clothing-drive/.

Through
December 15th


